
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 20th November 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Wet Playtime Games and Puzzles Appeal 
 
As we are approaching Christmas many of us will be clearing out the cupboards to make way 
for new and exciting gifts.  At school, our wet playtime games and puzzles have sadly seen 
better days after being well loved and used, and we are therefore appealing for our stocks 
to be replenished. 
 
If you have any games or puzzles that are no longer wanted (but that have all their pieces) in 
your house then we would be very grateful for these in school. 
 
Please could you send them in with your child during the week of Monday 25th to Friday 29th 
November.   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Turner 
Deputy Head 
 


